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     Leading Edge 

                                                                                    June/July, 2012 

Mission Statement 
 

Promote, encourage  and facilitate an environment  that fosters safety, education and high standards in  the  

design, construction, restoration and operation of all types of recreational aircraft,  as well as, nurture  

camaraderie and friendship amongst all members! 

 

Coming Events 

 

June 10 - EAA 1414 Pancake Breakfast/Young Eagles Rally 

June 12 - Monthly Meeting, Supper, 5:30 PM, Meeting, 6:30 PM, Sky     

 Knights Presentation  

July   8 - EAA 1414 Pancake Breakfast/Young Eagles Rally/Gold Party 

July   8 - Raffle Winner Announced at Pancake Breakfast 

July 10 - Monthly Chapter Meeting, Supper 5:30 PM, Meeting 6:30 PM  

July 23 - July 29 - EAA AirVenture Oshkosh 2012 

Aug 12 - EAA 1414 Pancake Breakfast 

           Young Eagles Rally 

Aug 14 -  Chapter 1414 Supper, 5:30 PM, Meeting, 6:30 PM, Speaker-

 Walt Peters 

Construction Has Begun! 

EAA Chapter 1414 Pancake Breakfasts/Young Eagle Rallies 
   Volunteers are needed for the monthly pancake breakfasts which are held on the second Sunday of each month from 

May until October. The hours are 7:00 AM until 11:30 AM.  To serve at breakfast contact  

Glenda at 815-544-0215 or email at mayge46@frontier.com. To help with Young Eagles contact Ed at 

e.j.myers@comcast.net . 

Message to Our Readers 

After a six year run of publishing a monthly newslet-

ter, additional responsibilities and new personal 

health issues make it impossible for me to continue 

to do so.  Unless there is someone new who wishes 

to take up the responsibility, I am afraid that the 

Leading Edge in its longer monthly version will 

need to be on hiatus. Volunteers may contact us at 

eaa141@gmail.com. 

   I will continue to keep everyone informed through 

email of events before they happen. Photos of events 

will be posted on the website at eea1414.org. 

   There are a few members who do not have com-

puters. If you know someone like this, I hope that 

you will join me in trying to keep them informed of 

events in a timely fashion. 

   This fall the chapter directors intend to re-evaluate 

the role and format of the newsletter.  

Ground Breaking Ceremony 
Saturday, May 26, 2012 

Officers 

President: Lee Hilbert 
(847) 652-3526 

LeeHilbert@comcast.net 

Vice President: Dean May 
(815) 544-0215 

deanmay757@gmail.com 

 Secretary: Glenda May 

(815) 544-0215 

mayge46@frontier.com 

Treasurer: Adolph Svec 
(815)568-6652 

asvec@mc.net 

Directors 

Ed Myers 

Kerry Peters 

Steve Langdon 

Susan Urbas 

http://comcast.net


 

 

 

In the event of bad weather, a meeting may be canceled. An email announcement will be sent to the membership if it has. 

If you do not have email or are not sure about the weather,  check the website or call an officer to be sure the meeting is 

taking place. Officers phone numbers are on the previous page of  this newsletter. 

EAA CHAPTER 1414 
5151 Orth Road 

Poplar Grove, IL 

61065  

NOTE: EAA Chapter 1414 does not project or accept any responsibility for the participation by any newsletter reader or Chapter member at any fly-ins, functions, forums or events that may be publi-

cized in this newsletter. All material herein of a technical nature is for reference only and is not necessarily recommended or approved by the editor of this publication or any official of Chapter 1414. 

This publication is produced only as a medium of communication amongst members and friends of Chapter 1414. 

 

Chapter 1414 meets on the second Tuesday of the month in the Vintage Wings & Wheels Museum, 5151 Orth Road (C77), 

unless  notified otherwise  in the newsletter.   Supper/social hour begins at 5:30 PM,  and the meeting starts at  6:30 PM,  unless  

otherwise  announced  on the website or in the newsletter.  For the winter it is meeting at Herdzina Hangar, east of museum. 

Directions: From Belvidere, IL, go north on Route 76, approx. 3.5 miles, and turn right on Orth Road. Make the first right turn 

and the museum is on the left.  

The Website/Newsletter is always looking for interesting articles and pictures by our chapter members. The deadline for submit-

ting is the 29th of each month. The newsletter is distributed on the 1st of each month. Please submit anything you have written,  

would like to write, or any pictures that you believe would be of interest to the chapter membership. The preferred method for 

the receiving articles is by e-mail to: mayge46@frontier.com. You may bring a copy to a meeting, too. 


